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                                                                                                                                                                                         6th May 2022 
 

 
                                                                                          Celebrating The Queen’s Jubilee 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
                                            We would like to invite you to come and celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee with us, 
in conjunction with Cygnets and our PTFA, on the afternoon of Friday 27th May 2022. We envisage events to start 
at 1.15pm with a street party style high tea for the children on tables set out across the playground and end at 3.15.                      
We are asking for the children to come to school wearing red, white and blue, as well as crowns that we will be making               
with them at school. The PTFA will be setting up stalls for you to visit and support with fund raising and staff will be            
organising games and events for the children to take part in. 
 
                                           Please provide your children with items for them to eat and drink as part of a high tea on the day.  
These will supplement their usual lunch on the day. 
 
                                                 We really hope you will be able to join us for an afternoon of fun to commemorate the occasion 
and bring our whole school community together.   
 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Ms Wallis 
 
 


